
Our Ref: A101638/MUDCLDP/MC 

Date: 8th September 2020 

Mid Ulster District Council 

Planning Department 

Local Development Plan Team 

50 Ballyronan Road 

Magherafelt 

BT45 6EN 

Dear Sir/Madam 

By Post & Email 

RECONSUL TATION ON LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2030 - DRAFT PLAN 

STRATEGY - REPRESENTATION NO: MUDPS/139 FOR MR MARK NICOLAY 

We refer to the above and your letters of 12th March 2020 and 16th July 2020. 

We write to confirm that we wish for our original representation, made on behalf of our client, Mr Mark 
Nicolay on 19th April 2019 (Council's reference MUDPS/139), to be considered as our representation to 
Council's Draft Plan Strategy. 

We trust this assists Council and clarifies our position in relation to representation MUDPS/139 and the current 
re-consultation on the Draft Plan Strategy. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kind regards. 

Matthew Crothers MRTPI 
Associate 
For and on behalf of WYG 

WYG Environment and Planning (Nortllern Ireland) Limited. Registered in Northern Ireland Number: Nl050736 
Registered Office: I Locksley Business Park, Montgomery Road, Belfast BT6 9UP 
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